
Program Name: Letterhead Exchange

Date: 24th April 2022

Venue: Mount Carmel College

Participants: 3

Rotaract Club of Presidency College joined hands with Rotaract Club of Calcutta
Universe, Calcutta RI District 3291 at Mount Carmel College on 24th April 2022.

The Letterhead Exchange was held during our District’s 44th Annual Conference
Samskriti. It was an interactive session, and we had a great time exchanging
information about their upcoming ventures and events, as well as ideas for
collaboration on projects. Fellowship was also part of the exchange.

It was a fun-filled session in which we were able to interact and learn about Calcutta's
culture through interaction.

We look forward to working with Rotaract Club of Calcutta Universe, Calcutta RI
District 3291.






